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Group Stepping Stones Triple P 
 

Group Stepping Stones Triple P has been developed for parents or caregivers of children with 
a disability. People who benefit from this program are those that require or are interested in 

learning a broad-based range of parenting skills to promote child development and to manage 
mild to moderate level challenging behaviours. The program is also appropriate to assist 

parents in preventing the development of problem behaviour or to change problem behaviours 
if they are occurring. 

 Takes the guesswork out of parenting 

Date:   Tuesday 7th January – Tuesday 11th March 2024 (except Half Term) 

Time:  9.30pm – 11.30pm 

Venue:  Pendle Community High School and College, Oxford Rd, Nelson, BB9 8LF 

 

BOOKINGS AND INFORMATION 

Please contact school or your local Family Hub to book a place and gain further information.  

Please note that space is limited, however, new courses will be starting at regular intervals. 

 


